
From: Nina Melendez <Nina.Melendez@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 3:06 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Commissioner Harkey at Goodman Theatre event November 3, 2022  
  
Hi Steve, 
  
Invited by organizer Roche Schulfer of the Goodman Theatre, Commissioner Harkey attended A New 
Direction, an event featuring Susan Booth in dialogue with Chris Jones about her vision and goals for the 
organization. The event took place yesterday evening at the Peninsula Hotel wherein she attended in 
her official capacity. 
  
Thank you, 
Nina 
  
  
Nina Melendez (she/her/hers) 
Office of the Commissioner 
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events  
www.Chicago.gov/DCASE 
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